
Public Hearing 
 

NEW ANNUAL COMMON VICTUALLER LICENSE  
 
In accordance with MGL c. 140 § 21B the Barnstable Licensing Authority will hold a 

public hearing on the application of Riverway Lobster House, Inc. d/b/a Craigville 

Beach Association Snack Bar, 915 Craigville Beach Rd, Centerville, Jason Siscoe, 

mgr, for a new Annual Common Victualler license with 20 interior and 24 exterior seats. 
Daily hours of operation will be 8:30AM to 4:30PM.  
 
Said hearing will be held on Monday, July 12, 2021 at 9:30 a.m. or as soon following as 
practical in the Town Hall Building, 2nd Floor Hearing Room, 367 Main Street, Hyannis. 
 

Written comments may be submitted in writing to the Licensing Authority by email to 
Elizabeth.hartsgrove@town.barnstable.ma.us by noon on July 8, 2021 noon. 
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